
IMPORTANT NOTICE!

As of the 2014 – 2015 school year, ISEF will require every 9th 
through 12th grade student to register online and receive a 
Student Identification Number.  They must have that 
number to enter the South Plains Regional Science & 
Engineering Fair. 

We are encouraging all Senior Division participants to 
register this year as well.  Simply go to 
www.societyforscience.org and register as a student 
participant.

The Society for Science, governing body for ISEF, will 
provide those that register with updates and information 
that they may find of interest.  Remember, next year
(2014-2015) school year, senior division students must 
register and get a STUDENT IDENTIFICATION NUMBER 
before participating in the Regional Fair.

http://www.societyforscience.org/

